COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES

August 6, 2008

Eric Albinsson

Training Consultant

Emergency First Response Corporation
30151 Tomas Street

RE: Pediatric and Adult CPR and First Aid Training Programs
Dear Mr. Albinsson:

The training and certification materials that you submitted for our review and
consideration are consistent with the Virginia Department of Social Services, Division of
Licensing Programs’ requirements for CPR and First Aid training programs. Iam
approving these programs for use in training and certifying employees in licensed child
daycare centers and homes in Virginia as well as adult facilities.

Should there be significant changes in the accepted national standards of practice
for CPR and First Aid, it is expected that your organization will modify these curricula
accordingly. Any curriculum changes must be submitted to the Virginia Department of
Social Services, Division of Licensing Programs for review and approval.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to
contact me at 804-726-7147 or via email at lvnne.williams@dss.virginia.gov.

1 . Sincerely,
| Sl M)

Lynne A. Williams
Assistant Director
Division of Licensing Programs
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